
Jan Forster 
 
I qualified in 1987 and worked in Nottingham until moving to Leeds in 1996 to work at 
Killingbeck Hospital. I am currently Consultant Cardiac Congenital Sonographer at 
Leeds Teaching Hospitals providing echo provision for the fetus, neonate, child and 
adults with congenital heart disease. I hold BSE adult and AECVI congenital echo 
accreditation. I have been an active member of BSE for many years and joined BCCA 
Council in 2019 as physiologist representative. I regularly present at local and national 
meetings. I am involved with post graduate echo training for physiologists and obstetric 
sonographers at Leeds University. 
 
I have been involved with Cardiac Risk in the Young for more than 15 years scanning 
elite athletes and also with family screenings. I have also been involved with Tiny 
Tickers for many years and am one of the trainers providing cardiac training for 
obstetric sonographers across the UK. In addition, I have also been privileged to work 
with Chain of Hope as a volunteer. 


